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Clerk’s report following October update 

Follow up to matters arising: 

Village Furniture 

The village benches have been delivered. The Memorial bench has 
been secured in place and the family notified. The Bellerby bench is in 
storage at Scott’s until the concrete pad is in place. 

The family have forwarded the funding for the memorial bench. 

Precept & External Audit 

The precept demand for 2021-2022 has been submitted. 

The external audit certificate has been received and posted to the noticeboard and website. 

Copy attached 

Electoral Register 

The new version of the electoral register has been received and all old copies must be destroyed. 

Community Garden 

The funding claim to the Local Area Partnership has been submitted. 

Quotes for the additional groundwork have been requested from the handyman and two other builders. 

Emergency Committee 

Cllr Chilton and the Clerk held a site meeting with Metcalfe Farms and North Yorkshire County Council 
Flood Risk Management Team to consider the proposed flood alleviation projects. The feasibility study is 
expected to be circulated in December with an on-line meeting to be arranged with the Parish Council in 
January. 

Applications for funding from the 2Ridings Foundation have been submitted for funding for the potential 
flood alleviation projects in the village in collaboration with Metcalfe Farms. 

Census 2021 

The Census will still go ahead in 2021 

Copy of letter attached. 

Citizens Advice 

Copy of newsletter attached. 

Received from RDC/NYCC 

 

Received from YLCA/NALC 

White Rose Update 

Copy attached 

Policing 

Dales Police Report 

Copy attached 


